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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  July 23, 2012 

cc: Dr. Jeff Turner, Kelly Penny, Denise Sullivan 

 

 

Re: Dallas County Schools Interlocal Agreement to Provide Student Transportation 

 

Dallas County Schools provides all student transportation services through an Interlocal 

Agreement between Dallas County Schools and Coppell ISD.  This Agreement is scheduled for 

renewal on August1, 2012. The new Agreement is essentially the same terms and conditions as 

prior Agreements.  

 

The renewal term is for three (3) years with one (1) three year renewal. Our legal counsel, The 

Law Offices of Robert E. Luna, and I have carefully reviewed the document, negotiated a few 

minor changes, and Mr. Luna has signed the document “as to form”. 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement to Provide 

Student Transportation Services between Coppell ISD and Dallas County Schools effective 

August 1, 2012. 


